
Rules Committee, 

Please pass HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. The vast majority of 

Oregonians approve of this legislation and have for over 7 years. Electing the president by national 

popular vote would mean issues that matter to Oregon would be discussed during presidential 

campaigns.  

Tiffaney Derreumaux  
ctlmdx@gmail.com  
Dryland Road  
Molalla, Oregon 97038 
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